
 

 

Congress of the United States 

House of Representatives 

                         Washington, DC 20515  

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 
 
 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Denver Health and Hospital Authority’s Center for Addiction Medicine 
Project in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 777 Bannock Street, Denver, CO 80204. 
 
The funding would be used to target training, technical assistance and subject matter expert consultation 
for the 61 psychiatric and substance abuse hospitals, 1,427 outpatient mental health and substance use 
centers, and 597 residential mental health and substance treatment facilities across a ten-state region.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Diana DeGette 
Member of Congress 
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